
Mills County is seeking candidates for the position of 911 Communications 

Director. 

The 911 Communications Director is responsible for the direction and 

administration of the 911 Communications Center, the technical supervision of the 

911 Emergency Telephone System, the County’s radio infrastructure/systems and 

works with Law Enforcement, Fire, Rescue, Emergency Management, and all other 

First Responders of Mills County to ensure efficient and appropriate emergency 

services for all residents of Mills County. To keep a neutral position for all of Mills 

County First Responders and treat all fair and equally. 

Starting salary $65,000 to $80,000 depending on experience and qualifications. 

Strict confidentiality is required for this position. Position remains open until filled. 

View the full job description and apply online at www.millscountyiowa.gov/jobs  
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